From: Marcy Manning

To: Planning Clerk
Subject: 3409 Edgewood Subdivision
Date: Saturday, April 23, 2022 10:45:19 PM

Caution: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Please take care when clicking links or opening
attachments.

Hello, I’'m writing to express my concerns about the small Edgewood Street development proposed for 9 units with
a narrow road access. Please consider scaling it back to 4-5 units to improve the safety and density of this family
neighborhood.

I know we need affordable housing, but 9 units is too much for this lot.
Thank you,

Marcy Manning
Myrtletown resident
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